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HB 861 

 

FAV 

 

Madame Chair and Vice Chair, I am Michele Blackwell, a Senior Public Policy Manager with 

Uber. We appreciated the opportunity to work with Delegate Stewart to craft amendments that 

Uber can support.  

 

With the House-adopted amendments, which would require transportation network companies 

(TNCs) to provide each operator with a weekly fare and earnings summary, Uber is in favor of 

HB 861 and urges the Senate Finance Committee’s support for the legislation. Under the bill as 

amended, the summary would include: 

 

• The total fares collected by the operator in a given week; 

• The total amount earned that week; and 

• The percentage of the total fares collected that week. 

 

Again, we thank Delegate Stewart for his leadership on this legislation and urge a favorable 

report on HB 861. 
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